Minutes of the Meeting of the Zoning and Planing Committee, held August 26, 1936.

There was a meeting of the Zoning Committee at the Bank of Chapel Hill, August 26, at 10:30 A. M., to consider the petition of Dr. J. S. Hooker, in which he asked for permission to construct two housekeeping units in the Gore permission to construct two housekeeping units in the Gore permission being given at this meeting and objected to the W. S. Bernard was present at this meeting and objected to the permission being given after Dr. Hooker had explained his purpose permission being given after Dr. Hooker had explained his purpose in including these apartments in his house. On motion of Mr. in including these apartments in his house. On motion of Mr. Carl Durham, seconded by Mr. Louis Graves, the Zoning Committee Carl Durham, seconded by mr. Louis Graves, the Zoning Committee decided against any such permission being given, and requested that the law, which permits one housekeeping unit in addition to that of the owner, be strictly enforced.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

JOHN M. FOUSHEE, MAYOR.

By: John L. Caldwell Secretary to the Zoning Committee.

JLC:LL